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Minutes of the extraordinary meeting of Grassington Parish Council held on  
Thursday 16th March at 7.30 pm in the Council Offices. 
 
Present: Cllr Rooze(Chairman), Cllr Charlton, Cllr Darwin, Cllr Lofthouse, Cllr D Wood, Cllr 
Kendall 
Mr P Sugden-Clerk 
 
 

 
1. Apologies for absence were received from Cllr P.Wood and Cllr Brooksbank 

 
 

2.  The Council agreed to accept the offer from Grassington Hub to take over the issue of passes 
for Wood Lane car park 

3. 
 
 
 
 
4. 

The Council discussed the recent letter from Town Hall trustees and agreed in outline their 
response to the various points raised. The Chairman will circulate a draft response for final 
comment before a formal reply is sent 
 
 
The Council agreed to proceed with a study of architectural options for the Town Hall to be 
carried out by Overtons architects. The Chairman will write to Sheila Overton 
 
 

  
P.Sugden 
Clerk of Grassington Parish Council 
20 March 2017 
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